
  
     

 

 

 
 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Intellectual Property Rights 
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2010 4:47:15 PM 

Dear Victoria Espinel, 
I think it is of the utmost  importance, particularly now, when technology has made it possible to easily 
view, copy,  repurpose and distribute intellectual property (including technical material, writing, artwork 
and photography), that copyright laws be strengthened and infringements of those rights be backed with 
strong, enforceable (and enforced) penalties. 

Ron Herron 
2663 Solar Drive 
Lake Orion, MI 48360 

mailto:IntellectualProperty@omb.eop.gov



